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20th November 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
A visit to Wild Zoological Park has been organised for EY/KS1 LRB on Wednesday 6th December 
2023 where children will have a “Santa Experience” and take part in some Animal Encounters. 
 
The children will travel to Wild Zoological Park by mini-bus which will leave school at 10.15am and 
return in time for the children’s taxis and for the end of the school day.  To help cover the cost of the 
entrance fee and transport a contribution of £20.00 is requested.  It is hoped that, as in the past, we 
can rely on your support for this educational visit.  Should sufficient contributions not be received it will 
be necessary, unfortunately, to cancel these arrangements. 
 
Children will require a packed lunch for the trip.  A packed lunch can be provided for them by 
Catering services, however orders must be returned by Friday 1st December and a Packed Lunch 
Order Form MUST be completed to comply with Natasha’s Law 2021.  WE WILL BE UNABLE TO 
PROVIDE LUNCH TO ANY CHILD WITHOUT AN ORDER FORM. 
 
 
If you would like your child to take part in the visit, please give permission and make your payment via 
School Comms/School Gateway. 
 
If you would like to join us at Wild Zoological Park for the day, please speak to Mrs Clews for further 
information.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Z Lowe 

 

Mrs Z Lowe 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


